Needlecraft Group - Report by Glen Howard

For our first meeting of the New Year we forgot all about our projects and instead went out for
lunch at the Raby Arms. Good range of choices and we all thoroughly enjoyed getting together
and chatting over our food.

Our next meetings will be on Monday 5 February and 4th March. We meet in each others houses
and if you would like to join us you would be very welcome.

Just give me, Glen Howard, a ring to arrange the details. 01833 631639



